
PLANNING BOARD MINUTES 
October 11, 2007 

 
ROLL CALL:  
Ruth-Ellen Post, Chairman – Present Ross McLeod, Vice Chairman – Present 
Nancy Prendergast, Secretary – Excused Walter Kolodziej, Regular Member – Excused 
Phil LoChiatto, Regular Member – Present Pam Skinner, Regular Member – Present 
Neelima Gogumalla, Alternate – Excused Rick Okerman, Alternate – Present 
Alan Carpenter, Selectmen Member – Excused Margaret Crisler, Selectmen Alternate – Present 
 
STAFF:  
Al Turner, Director of Planning and Development – Present  
Shaun Logue, Town Planner – Present 
 
• Ms. Post opened the meeting at 7:00 pm.  
• Mr. Okerman was seated for Ms. Prendergast  
• The Board stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 
POTENTIAL ZONING AMENDMENTS DISCUSSION 
Staff presented an updated list of potential zoning amendments for the Board to discuss; the list was 
broken down into administrative and non-administrative issues. Board discussion ensued regarding the 
proposed changes and prioritizing the amendments. 
 
Mr. LoChiatto motioned to adjourn. Mrs. Crisler seconded. Passed 6-0. Meeting adjourned at 9:10 pm. 
 
These minutes are in draft form and have not yet been reviewed and approved. 
Respectfully submitted, Nancy Charland 
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